
 
 

 

Missouri APSE Annual Conference 

  
Registration is still open for the Missouri chapter of The Association of People 
Supporting EmploymentFirst (APSE) annual conference July 18th to 21st in Columbia, 
MO. APSE is a national organization committed to improving and expanding 
integrated employment opportunities, services, and outcomes for people 
experiencing disabilities. 
  
This year's conference will feature a celebration of the passage of Missouri’s State 
as a Model Employer, Employment First and Ticket to Work Health Assurance bill by 
featuring a panel of state representatives, county representation and the City of 
Kansas City Model Employer legislation. The panel will also have representatives 
from the US Department of Labor Office of Disability Employment Policy’s NEON 
project. There will be multiple presentations from national and local subject matter 
experts on increasing community based employment and strategies for implementing 
employment best case practices.  
 

Click for additional information about the conference. 
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